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To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org 
Cc: david.ryu@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, Adam.Lid@lacity.org, 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org

Dear Honorable Coucilmembers:

I support adopting the Mobility Plan 2035, including all of its proposed networks. As a commuter, who often 
cycles to work, and as a parent with two sons, who bicycle,
I urge you to support this Mobility Plan. With all its proposed networks, it will help make L.A. streets better for 
all of us who walk, bike, take transit, and drive.

We need healthier options to get around our neighborhoods and to connect us with the rest of L.A. The 
Mobility Plan 2035, with its well-connected network of protected bike lanes and other complete streets 
improvements, will help do this. We need to calm traffic, make our street safer. We need to combat 
distracted driving and road rage. Calming traffic with safer streets will help do just that.

The Mobility Plan 2035 builds on the progress made by the 2010 Bicycle Plan. It makes all modes of 
transportation work together for our city. It's what L.A. needs.

So, please approve the Mobility Plan 2035 with no changes so that we can all travel safely on the streets of 
L.A.

Thank you,

Kevin Hopps

12015 Kling Street #111 
Valley Village, CA 91607
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